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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Jack & Cody 

Cotswold:  Albie & Jack 

Swaledale:  Wilson & Mriga 

Teeswater:  Brooke & Mia 

Dorset Downs:   Heidi & Joshua 

 

Dalesbred: Hollie & Isaac 

Oxford:  Emmie & Luke 

Herdwick: Whole class 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Merry Christmas from all at Parish 

I am sure you will agree that it has been a challenging yet productive term at school. We 

thank everyone in our community for their support in helping to meet these challenges. I 

particularly wish to thank our dedicated staff who do their best everyday to support the 

children of Parish School. 

This week has seen much singing, dancing and acting in the production of our wonderful 

Carol Service and Nativity which can be  viewed on the school website.  

We hope that you all have a restful and safe festive season and we are looking forward 

to seeing all children back in school on Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

With best wishes for a joyful Christmas and a peaceful New Year, 

Mrs Daggett  



              

 


